
St. Brigid Swap Shop! 
 

o The Swap Shop will reopen the week of August 5th. 

Exact dates and times TBD.  

 

o Please help us re-stock the shop! 

 

o We are collecting school/gym uniforms and gym 

shoes that are in new or gently used condition. They 

may be dropped at the front office before August 2nd. 

 

o Thank you for your help! 


